
 

 

WQ.249/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND EDUCATION  

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 24th OCTOBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 31st OCTOBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister indicate the specific date school meals will start being served to children in each of the 

St. Helier States-funded primary schools? 

 

 

Answer 

 

Further to the answer to WQ218/2022 the project team are currently looking at an upscale model to meet 

the 4000 school meal requirement, assessing the current methodology and making recommendations to 

ensure delivery. Once this has been completed more detail on the roll-out, including a timeline for St 

Helier provided schools can be shared. 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblyquestions/2022/wq.218-2022.pdf

